
                                                                                                                                SPEED POST /ACK 

 

Government of India 

Ministry of Commerce & Industry 

Office of the Development Commissioner 

Admin Office Building, MEPZ - Special Economic Zone, 

National Highway - 45,Tambaram, Chennai - 600 045 

Fax:044 2262 8218, Email Id: dc@mepz.gov.in 

File No. RTI/432/2020-2021                                                                                    Dated: 27.01.2020 

                             

To 

Shri  Amitava Chakraborty, 

5
th

 Floor, Stesalit Tower, 

E2-3, EP & GP Block, 

Sector –v, Salt Lake city, 

Kolkata -700091. 

  

Sir, 

 

Sub: Information required under RTI Act, 2005 -Reg. 

Kindly refer to your RTI application dated 07.01.2020 with the required fee received in this 

office on 13.01.2020.  The information for the period Dec 2019 as available in this office records 

are provided herewith in respect of this office. Please note that the details for the period Feb 2019 to 

Nov 2019 was already provided to you vide letter No. RTI/429/2019-20 dt. 02/12/2019 (01 Feb 

2019 – 30 Nov 2019.)  

 

S.NO INFORMATION REQUESTED INFORMATION FURNISHED 

1 100% available Import Export 

Information under section 6(1) of 

RTI act 2005 with respect to all Bill 

of Entries and shipping bills cleared 

under All SEZ and EPZ ports under 

your Jurisdiction. 

Information sought is sent in two files 

a) Exports.xls 

b) Imports.xls 

The information sent in the Compact 

Disc is enclosed. 

 

2. If you are not satisfied with the information furnished above, you may prefer an appeal with the 1
st
 

Appellate Authority detailed below within 30 days of the date of this letter. 

 

Shri.D.Anandan,IAS,  

Joint Development Commissioner,   

MEPZ-Special Economic Zone,  

Government of India, 

Ministry of Commerce & Industry, 

N.H. 45, Tambaram,  

Chennai-600 045.                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                             Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                                                                                                                                Sd/- 

                                                                                                                    (V. KAYALVIZHI) 

                               CPIO/Specified Officer          



 


